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CAIT POSTPONED NATIONAL TRADE MEET IN WAKE OF COVID. 
URGED POLITICAL PARTIES TO FOLLOW THE INITIATIVE 

  
In the wake of rapid increase of covid cases in the Country creating an alarming 
situation, the Confederation of All India Traders (CAIT) has postponed its two days 
National Traders Meet which was scheduled to be held on forthcoming 11-12 January at 
Kanpur. The meet was to be participated by prominent trade leaders of all the Ststes to 
discus in depth the issues arising out of E Commerce & GST as also other burning 
issues of the trading community.  
  
CAIT National President Shri BC Bhartia and National Secretary General Shri Praveen 
Khandelwal while announcing the postponing of the National Traders Conference said 
that the CAIT has risen to the occasion in as much as it cares for the trade leaders and 
also if any chance of covid escalation through the trade leaders in case anyone is 
suffering from covid. We have began the initiative and expect that all political parties will 
follow and cancel their political rallies and programs in view of covid outbreak. This is 
not the time to accrue political gains, but to work towards making every citizen of the 
country safe from from the growing pandemic.We regret that due to the negligence of 
various political parties, the leaders of different parties or their workers are getting 
infected with corona. 
  
If they don't bother for the people at least they should be concerned for their own health 
and that of workers and the staff and better cancel the political rallies and gatherings 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


